
To: Uranium Consultants 

From the Youth Committee 

November 6, 2014 

On behalf of the Youth Committee, 1 am writing this letter in deniai of the 

Uranium mining process. We believe that the youth will benefit from the 

environment around the community more than the profits the community will be 

receiving. The youth are currently in a transition stage between the new and old 

generation and we believe that they will need to keep their culture. By that, we 

be lieve that the Uranium mining will grea tl y impact this negatively. Our culture is 

highly depended by the people of this community and the youth. 

*~._k.J. 
Kitty Minnie Emuk 
Youth Committee President. 
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